
AN STEW
ACTING CO NER

SLAND POLICE SERVICE

27 April 2011

Ms Julie 'llennett
Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Ms Dennett

I refer to your email correspondence of 29 March 2011, inviting the
Queensland Police Service (QPS) to make a submission to the Senate Standing
Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs relating to the Intelligence
Services Legislation Amendment Bill 2011 (the Bill).

I understand the Bill seeks to amend the Australian Security Intelligence
Organisation Act 1979, the Intelligence Seri-fires Act 2001 and the Criminal Code
Act 1995. The QPS supports the proposed amendments as they seek to
improve the operation of key provisions in the legislation.

Thank you for providing the QPS with the opportunity to provide comment.

My contact officer for this matter is Senior Sergeant George Marchesini,
Senior Policy Officer, Office of the Commissioner. The Senior Sergeant may
be contacted on telephone 

Yours sincerel
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